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Communications 

Donations to Peter Pitseolak School  
 
Start Date: September 15, 2015 
End Date: September 25, 2015 
Iqaluit, NU 45 sec 

 

The Government of Nunavut appreciates the outpouring of support the staff and students 

of Peter Pitseolak School have received in response to the devastating loss of their 

school in Cape Dorset, after the fire on September 6, 2015.  

 

The Department of Education appreciates the many offers of support it has received. 

The Government of Nunavut will replace the resources necessary to deliver the 

education program. 

 

If you wish to make a financial donation to the school, please email  

capedorsetdonations@qikiqtani.edu.nu.ca. 

 

The Cape Dorset District Education Authority does not have charitable status with the 

Canada Revenue Agency, so tax donation receipts cannot be provided. 

 

Due to storage limitations in the community, only financial contributions can be 
considered. 
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